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Commodore’s Message:  

It is hard to believe that it is the first week of October and 
another active packed season is upon us.  Lots of our 

members have already returned and many more will be 
returning in the coming weeks. 

For the year-a-rounders, we had fun packed summer 
months, with monthly dine arounds at various restaurants, a 

Murder Mystery Train event and we finished the summer 
season at the Off the Hook Comedy Club restaurant  We had 

our Monday Madness (last Monday of each month) at C.J.’s 
on the Bay 

Our first Board meeting, after the summer break, is October 

9th so if anyone has any items for our agenda, please let me 



know.  
We have an action packed fall season ready for you. 

 Our 50th Anniversary year continues with a Fifty Shade 

of Fun boat trip and picnic to Cape Romano on October 
12th,  hosted by the Orsolinis and Hardys, 

 A cruise to Pink Shell and Legacy from the October 
22nd to 30th, 

 Monday Madness at CJ’s on the 29th to celebrate 
Halloween, 

 Our Welcome Back Party on November 7th at DaVinci’s 
Restaurant, 

 A cruise to the Galleon in Key West from November 
12th to 19th, 

Please get your reservations in early for each of these 
events. 

I can’t believe that I have to talk about the Christmas 
Holiday Season already, but it will be here before we know 

it.  We need your boat. Please encourage two of our 
members to submit their boats for the Boat and Street 

Parades.  As of now we do not have any boats for the 
Parades. We can assure all that we have lots of help 

decorating the boats and cleaning up following each event. 
The annual Christmas Boat Parade is on December 8th and 

the Street Parade is on December 15th.  If you would consider 
volunteering your boat please let me know or anyone on the 

Bridge or Board.  Hopefully one of our members will 
volunteer to put their boat in either parade. 

Summer has gone by quickly and we look forward to an 

action packed fall, winter and spring.  Welcome back to all 
our northern neighbors.  I encourage you to get involved in 

our club 
This being our 50th Anniversary year, we intend to remind all 

Marco Islanders, especially the boating community about our 
club and encourage them to become part of our fun boating 
club and use our slogan “Boat and Play with Marco Bay” 

Your Commodore, 

Rudi Landwaard 

  

 

  



Past Event Articles:  
see all of the Event Picture Portfolios on the website  

June Dine Around 

 

June 21, 2018 John and Dianne Kernan hosted the June Dine Around. The 
venue was the Murder Mystery Train excursion. Most couples paired up with 
another couple for the drive up to Ft Myers. 
 

Departing Ft Myers the train moved north toward Port Charlotte. Dinner was 
served as we moved across the Caloosahatchee River and proceeded 
through low country teeming with birds and wild life. The sun was setting as 
we reversed directions. The performance began as we headed back toward 
Ft Myers. The food was delicious and the cast did a great job. We were 
stuffed and exhausted by the time we arrived back at the station. An 
enjoyable evening with friends and good entertainment. 
 
John and Dianne Kernan 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/events/past-events-2018/480-180621-june-dine-around


September Monday Madness 

  

The temperature was 93 with humidity at 90% as members began to gather 
at CJ's star bar. It wasn't long before some of the faint of heart began to 
lobby for a move inside to escape the oppressive heat. Some stuck it out in 
the sauna while the sane folks opted to enjoy the cool inside, forcing the 
photographer to move between the two factions. 
 
As October approaches, members are returning from summer trips. Frank 
and Marianne just returned from their tour of national parks out west. Barry 

and Claudette were back from their cruise of the San Juan Islands in Puget 
Sound. John and Diane were back from their trip to England, Scotland, 
Wales. Dan and Deb had just completed a drive of Skyline Drive and the 
Blue Ridge Parkway with a stop in Mt Airy, NC (aka Mayberry) to visit the 
Andy Griffith Museum. 
 
Judy continued her relentless pitch of 50/50 tickets. This months winners 
were Patti Bielawski and Marcia Orsolini. 
 
Remember 4:30 pm, October 29th at the Star Bar CJ's on the Bay for 

October Monday Madness. 
 
Rudi and Dorothy Landwaard. 

  

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/events/past-events-2018/482-180924-september-monday-madness-2


Future Event Flyers:  
click on any Flyer Title on the website to open the Event  
and download the flyer  

Mark Your Calendar 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/component/content/article/31-flyers/484-mark-your-calendar?Itemid=101


Welcome Back  

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/component/content/article/31-flyers/483-welcome-back?Itemid=101


Holiday Party 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/component/content/article/31-flyers/485-christmas-party?Itemid=101


MBYC 2018 - 2019 Extended Cruise Schedule 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/component/content/article/31-flyers/481-mbyc-2018-2019-extended-cruise-schedule?Itemid=101


Articles, Announcements, & Club Notices: 

  



Events Calendar :  
Go to the Events Calendar on the website with live links, 

then click on Event date to open the Event info & Flyer 
Flyers opened from the website Calendar will be printable. 

 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/events/club-calendar/month.calendar/
http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/events/club-calendar/month.calendar/


 



 


